

Dear University Employees,

We're excited to kick off <u>Compliance Week</u>, and want you to join in the fun and learning! Last year's scavenger hunt exceeded all our expectations, so we're excited to launch version 2.0.

This digital scavenger hunt is designed to enhance your compliance knowledge and gives you a chance to win one of two \$20 Amazon gift cards.

Here's what you need to do

Cybersecurity: Provide the URL to the office you should contact if your university credentials are compromised.

UA Compliance Hotline: Locate and provide a link to the UA Confidential Compliance Hotline. Explain one example of a compliance concern that can be reported through this hotline.

Board of Regents Compliance Policy: Locate and share a link to a specific compliance policy within the Board of Regents' guidelines.

Please complete this <u>short form</u> with your answers. The scavenger hunt is a great way to get into compliance. Check out online resources, watch a short <u>Compliance Chat</u>, discuss compliance in your staff meetings, and join the Compliance Week festivities!

Best regards, Mary Gower

Senior Institutional Compliance Liaison UA-compliance@alaska.edu